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Dear Parent / Carer,

I’m writing to make you all aware that the end of Year 11 will be celebrated with a School Prom on
Tuesday 25th June at Van Dyk by Wildes.

We would love to see all students at the prom. However, attendance is by invitation only. To receive an
invitation students must have the following. However these are at the Principal's discretion.

● Excellent Attendance and Punctuality
● Attended an appropriate number of Enrichment sessions (the students will know how many

this will be)
● Be on average Effort 2 to attitude to learning
● No suspensions

Prom tickets will be priced currently at £45. You will be required to pay a £15 deposit through parent
pay by Friday 29th March.

We will then ask for a further two monthly instalments of £15 by the following dates:
Friday 26th April 2024
Friday 31st May 2024
If you have any issues with parent pay please contact our finance team at
finance@haslandhall.outwood.com

As per last year, we are lucky enough to have prom dresses and suits donated for any students that this
may help. Further details on an evening in which these will be available for students to browse will
follow. If you require any further information, please feel free to contact me.

If your child is in receipt of free school meals/pupil premium you may be eligible for financial assistance.
Please contact myself on j.fletcher@haslandhall.outwood.com

Kind Regards
Mr Fletcher
Year 11 Learning Manager
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